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County Treasurer David Cullen Announces Treasurer's 
Office Will Open to the Public June 1 

 
MILWAUKEE – After closing to the public in March 2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic, County 
Treasurer David Cullen announced that the Treasurer's Office will once again be open to the 
public beginning Tuesday, June 1. 
 

"I am pleased to announce that beginning June 1, the Milwaukee County Treasurer's 
Office will be open to the public,” said Treasurer Cullen. “Any member of the public who 
wishes to conduct their business with the Treasurer's Office in person will be able to do 
so."  

 
The County Treasurer’s core functions are to collect delinquent property taxes, handle 
unclaimed funds and invest Milwaukee County's money. 
 

"Many people prefer to pay their taxes or file requests for unclaimed funds in person,” 
said Treasurer Cullen. “They may want to speak face to face with someone who can 
answer any questions that they have. Milwaukee County’s safety protocols, combined 
with the availability and efficacy of the COVID-19 vaccine, give me confidence that we can 
safely conduct our business in person with our constituents.” 

 
Milwaukee County has instituted many protocols to ensure the safety of the public and county 
employees when they are in the courthouse. Every person entering the courthouse must pass a 
COVID-19 safety screening, which includes a temperature check, and wear a mask while in the 
building. The County Treasurer's Office now also has a plexiglass divider at the front desk to 
minimize contact between persons. 
 
The Milwaukee County Treasurer’s Office is located in Room 102 of the Milwaukee County 
Courthouse. 
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